
 

 

 
 
 

 
NEWS RELEASE 
December 7, 2022 
For Immediate Release 
 

             

Chatham County Hosts Ribbon Cutting Ceremony for the New Coroner’s Office 
and County Morgue 

 

Chatham County, GA (December 7, 2022) – On Thursday, December 8, 2022, at 10:30 a.m. the 
Chatham County Board of Commissioners and Chatham County Coroner David Campbell, Sr. will 
host a ribbon cutting ceremony at the new Coroner’s Office and County Morgue. 

 

What: Ribbon cutting ceremony for the new Coroner’s Office and County Morgue 

Where: 4225 Augusta Road, Suite B 

When: Thursday, December 8, 2022, beginning at 10:30 a.m. 
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FOR MORE INFORMATION CONTACT:  
Sean Evans 
Public Information Office 
Chatham County 
912-652-7897 
 


